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NAIT checklist for bulls
Help build lifetime animal traceability and support disease management

Selling or leasing  
service bulls?

 	� All my bulls are correctly tagged and NAIT 
registered at my NAIT location

 	 I’ve completed a pre-movement TB test*
	 * �If you’re not sure, check with OSPRI if you need  

a pre-movement TB test.

 	� I’ve filled out an Animal Status Declaration 
(ASD) form and a Declaration to Livestock 
Transporter (DLT) form

 	� When the bulls leave: I’ve recorded a sending 
movement in NAIT – within 48 hours of  
them leaving

 	� When the leased bulls return: I’ve recorded  
(or confirmed) a receiving movement in NAIT  
– within 48 hours of them arriving

Buying or leasing  
service bulls? 

	� I’ve confirmed with the bull provider that  
the bulls are tagged and NAIT registered 

	� I received an Animal Status Declaration (ASD) 
form from the bull provider

	� When the bulls arrive: I’ve recorded  
(or confirmed) a receiving movement in NAIT 
for the bulls I bought/leased – within 48 hours 
of them arriving

	� When the leased bulls leave my farm:  
I’ve recorded a sending movement in NAIT  
– within 48 hours of them leaving* 
* �If you’re sending to the works, they will record the 

movement for you. Make sure you record your NAIT 

location number on the ASD form.

Need help? 
Call OSPRI on 0800 482 463

Failure to comply with NAIT obligations may result in fines 
or prosecution issued by the Ministry for Primary Industries.

Sending leased bulls  
to the works? 
Even if you don’t own the bulls 
you’re sending, make sure the meat 
processor knows they have been sent 
from your farm – record the correct 
NAIT location number on the ASD 
form. The meat processor will record 
the NAIT movement for you.

Tagging bulls
Animals considered too dangerous to 
tag qualify for an Unsafe to tag (UTT) 
exemption provided they are going 
direct to slaughter. UTT animals must 
be clearly marked and declared in 
NAIT prior to moving and will incur  
a $13 levy (excluding GST) at the  
meat processor.

Tag removal
It is an offence under the NAIT Act to 
remove a NAIT tag without permission 
from NAIT Limited. If you need to 
remove or replace a NAIT RFID tag 
from a bull, contact NAIT to request 
authorisation on 0800 482 463 or 
email info@ospri.co.nz.
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